
From: jen <jen@bridgeschoolvermont.org>  
Sent: Friday, February 10, 2023 3:53 PM 
To: Pallas Gray, Pat <Pat.PallasGray@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Draft SBE Report & Addendum 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Hi Pat,  
The only change I have is that since the visit, we have had three families move away. We currently have 
25 students enrolled. Please find the signed addendum attached.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Warmly, 
Jen 
 
On Tue, Feb 7, 2023 at 4:08 PM Pallas Gray, Pat <Pat.PallasGray@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

The draft State Board of Education report and an addendum document are attached.  By State Board 
rule, you have 30 days to review the report for accuracy purpose.  If, however, you can review the 
report and send your response via email within the next two weeks, we may be able to get the school’s 
renewal request on the Independent School Subcommittee’s March 1, 2023 agenda.  Please do not 
make corrections to the actual draft report, just provide a list of any changes needed for accuracy 
purposes. 

  

The new independent school process requires that the draft reports first go to a State Board 
Subcommittee.   At their meeting, they will want to speak to you briefly about the report and perhaps 
ask questions regarding your school; therefore, you will need to be available for a short time on the 
day/time they are meeting.  Generally, it takes about 10 minutes or so.   

  

The full State Board of Education meeting is scheduled for March 15, 2023.  The Subcommittee of the 
State Board will introduce your school to the full State Board at this meeting.  Again, we ask that you 
make yourself available to speak to the full Board if they have questions.   

  

Once we have received your response to the draft report and have signed the required addendum, you 
will be notified about how to remotely connect to both the Subcommittee and full State Board meeting 
on the Teams platform. 

mailto:Pat.PallasGray@vermont.gov


 The addendum is a new document now required because of the independent school rules changing on 
May 10, 2022.  Some of the changes went into effect immediately. 

  

Looking forward to hearing from you regarding this matter. 

  

Take care 

  

Pat 

  

Pat Pallas Gray 

Independent School Consultant 

Agency of Education 

1 National Life Drive, Davis 5 

Montpelier, VT 05602 

(802) 828-3991 

 
--  
Jennifer Grilly (preferred pronouns: she, her, hers)  
Head of School, Bridge School 
1469 Exchange Street, Middlebury, VT 05753 
(802) 349-1661 
Jen@bridgeschoolvermont.org 
 
This email is private and is only intended for the individual named above. If you received this email in 
error, please respond to the sender, delete this email immediately, and do not copy or distribute it to 
anyone.  
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